Electronic communications network providers are kindly requested to fill in a questionnaire
The National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI – www.anrceti.md) requests electronic communications network providers to take note and fill in a questionnaire on optic fiber identification technologies, sent to ANRCETI by the Telecommunications Standardization Bureau (TSB) of the International Telecommunications Union (ITU). The filled-in questionnaires are expected at the Agency before March 29, 2010. 
The Telecommunications Standardization Bureau of ITU decided, in Working Group Session 15 of September 28 – October 9, 2009, to develop a standard of fiber optic identification and requested ITU members to answer the questionnaire questions. 
The Agency will analyze the filled-in questionnaires and send the information to the TSB. 
Filled-in questionnaires are to be sent to: office@anrceti.md. Telephone: 251-310. 
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